

Ref: U:\PDC\8\Positive November 2017

Dear Parents and Guardians,

On Monday 13 November, all boys in Year 8 will receive a presentation on Positive Relationships, as part of their Personal Development Curriculum (PDC). This talk is being presented by a member of the Positive Health Lincolnshire Charity. The talk is a one-hour session which aims to increase student's knowledge, skill base and capacity to make rational and informed choices in regards to relationships. By the end of the presentation boys should be able to:

- Examine relationships in all contexts and the relevance of power balance, personal boundaries, appropriate behaviour and consent in these relationships.
- Be able to highlight the differences between healthy/unhealthy relationships and how to manage conflict and report abuse.
- Understand how to make safe choices, respect diversity and seek help and support, including signposting to local services
- Assess the way in which they use social media and how to minimise risk.

This will be an informative presentation and as a result we hope the Year 8 boys will gain an increased awareness and knowledge of positive relationships.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Miss Kassie Leek

Head of PHSE/Citizenship